Effective September 1%, 2009,
Sacramento Regional Transit
will no longer accept or issue
transfers to or from Placer
County Transit.

Placer County Transit will still
accept Sacramento Regional
Transit monthly and daily
passes, as well as all other
Regional Transit fare media.
If you have any questions,
please call Placer County
Transit at (530) 885-BUSS or
(916) 784-6177.




